

TOWER VIEWS

June 6, 2013

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF

Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

Mission

cloudless

first sunny morning since one month ago monday. cloudy mornings close in on us making hope heave a sizeable sigh of resignation. early sun encourages singing a new song of prima facie praise.



d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Matthew 5: 43-48



Dear Church Family,
Thank you for the Wal-Mart gift card. It
will come in handy when I buy supplies
for my dorm.

- Megan Bremer



Sara and Bob Himes, Janice Sloan, Ann Moberly, Gene Bollin and Rosemary Hardinger

Serving in the U.S. Military

Tiffany Cox - Florida Destry Walrath - Hawaii Tim Wright - Afghanistan Pray for Peace 2 mission teams will be heading out of town next week!

Our youth are going to Heifer International in Arkansas and a Volunteers in Mission Team with 3 of our church members will be going to Israel. Please add all of our travelers to your prayers.

Jennifer Kiely, Marnie Bellamy, Fred McAllister, Richard Shields, Emma Kiely, Peyton Kiely, Katie Keith, Sarah Lindsey, MacKenzie Hard, Suzy Minihan, Andy Pogue, Alaina Pogue, Zach Jones, Alex Jones, Chase Cooper, Brett Hendrich, Garrett Alldredge, Graham Bellamy and Maggie Moudy will be going to Heifer International from June 13 - June 16.

Roy Stern, Donna Stern and Holly Thornton will be going to Israel from June 13 - June 27.



Thank you so much for the generous gift. I appreciate all of your thoughts and prayers as I will be needing them as I attend Central Methodist University in the fall.

Once again, thank you. Sincerely, Scott Hutcherson

Thank

Dear Clinton United Methodist Church Family, Thank you so much for everything you have done for me over the years. You all have supported me every step of my journey.

Thank you for awarding me the Don Broyles Memorial Scholarship and for the Wal-Mart card, as well. I couldn't ask for a better church family and I know I won't

lose touch!

Sincerely, Meghan Barr Calendar of Events

Sunday, June 9

8:30 - Early Morning Worship/ Mission Commission

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship/ Scholarship Presentation

Monday, June 10

8:00 - Staff Meeting

Wednesday, June 12

10:00 - Bible Study

NO UMYF

Thursday, June 13

Youth leave for Arkansas

Friday, June 14

1:30 - UMW Meeting

Saturday, June 15

5:00 - Johannigmeier Wedding



Worship Assistants



Greeters- Dick and Nancy Fleming
Duane and Carolyn Harms

Ushers - Jim and Sandi Cox

Gathering music - 8:30 - Brenda Ford

10:30 - Janice Santero

Altar Flowers

Each Sunday, flower arrangements for the sanctuary's chancel area are provided by members and friends of the church. There are still a few dates opened if you are interested in donating flowers. Please sign up on the flower calendar located on the bulletin board by the library, or call the church office at 885-5597.

Vacation Bible School

At God's age 4 years to s

At God's Backyard Bible Camp, students age 4 years through 5th grade will learn to serve God under the sun.

God's Backyard Bible Camp runs July 8 through July 12, from 9:00 a.m. to 11:15 a.m.

It's summertime and here are a few events that you might want to mark on your calendar:



Scholarships

Sunday, June 9 scholarships will be presented at the 10:30 service

Vacation Bible School

July 8 - 12 9:00 - 11:15 a.m. for children age 4 through 5th grade

Missoula Children's Theatre

July 22 through July 27 for children who have completed kindergarten through 2013 graduating high school seniors

Prayer Team Begins Now

If you have an e-mail address and would like to receive messages about those

Blackbeard

who are in special need of prayer, and you would be willing to pray for them, please send your e-mail address to Ashley. If you do not have an e-mail address and would like to be a part of the prayer team please let Ashley know and she will assign someone to call you when prayer requests come in.

The Clinton United Methodist Church and the Clinton Arts Council invite students who have completed kindergarten through graduating seniors 2013 to try out for one of the 50 parts in the musical play "Blackbeard the Pirate". Auditions will be held on Monday, July 22, from 10 a.m to 12 noon at the United Methodist Church gym. There is no cost for the student to participate. No advanced preparation is required, just show up with a smile! Students chosen for parts should be prepared to be present all week from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. for rehearsals. The play will be presented on Saturday, July 27, at 3:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. in the church gym.

For more information, contact Sam Lucas at 885-5597.